U. S. SMALL BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

WASHINGTON DISTRICT OFFICE
1030 15th Street N.W., Suite 250
Washington, D.C. 20417

May 8, 1980

Mr. Jeffrey Davidson
3223 N. 20th Street
Arlington, VA 22207

Dear Mr. Davidson:

As training coordinator I would like to extend my sincere
thanks for your participation in our office's training
program. You have provided an invaluable service to the

Greater Washington Business community.

We at SBA hope you will continue your involvement in our
Marketing seminars.

Thank you again for your time and effort.

Sincerely,

S A
Lawréﬂéz E. Brown
Business Management Specialist



